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To all Consultees 
 

 
 
 
Dear Consultee 
 
FORMAL CONSULTATION: SENIOR TRAFFIC COMMISSIONER’S STATUTORY 
GUIDANCE AND DIRECTIONS RELATING TO OPERATING CENTRES FOR THE 
OLYMPIC AND PARALYMPIC GAMES 2012 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Acting Senior Traffic Commissioner to advise you that formal 
consultation on the above Statutory Guidance and Statutory Directions has commenced.  
 
The consultation is taking place to allow the traffic commissioners support staff, 
stakeholders and the wider industry the opportunity to comment on the implementation of 
legislation and procedures that are proposed to be adopted by the traffic commissioners in 
relation to applications by goods vehicle operators leading up to and during the Olympic 
and Paralympic Games 2012.  
 
The consultation, including details on how to respond, will be accessible via the 
Department for Transport’s website shortly at the following address 
www.dft.gov.uk/consultations/open/. The closing date for responses is Friday 3 February 
2012. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the consultations please contact the Office of the Senior 
Traffic Commissioner by email at sstc@otc.gsi.gov.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Linda M Featherstone  
Manager, Office of the Senior Traffic Commissioner 
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